
From: John Bayliss 
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 1:39 PM EDT 
To: duboiskd@amazon.com <duboiskd@amazon.com>; fhanafi@amazon.com <fhanafi@amazon.com> 
Subject: Visit with Arlington County 

Kelley and Faisal,

 

Thank you for your time today, as a follow up to our conversation and the posters in the Lobby, here is the link to the content. 

 

http://communityprogressnetwork.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/CPNDataWalk_Apr2018_NoCrops_compressed.pdf

 

 

Please let us know if there is anything we can do and looking forward to our follow-up meeting. 

 

 

John Bayliss, Infrastructure and Managed Services Division Chief

Arlington County

 

 

 


